May 13, 2020

Dear Parents/Guardians of Class of 2020 Seniors:

As you are aware, Governor Whitmer extended the stay-at-home order through Thursday, May 28, so that means we need to adjust the curbside pickup times that we communicated last week for Davison High School seniors.

The new dates and times will be:

Senior Curbside Pick up/ Drop off Thursday, June 11 11 AM - 2 PM

The format will remain the same: students will pick up their items curbside in front of the DAE building. In order to keep our students and staff safe, students will need to wear a mask and observe social distancing guidelines in keeping six feet away from others. For everyone's safety, we ask that students do not congregate or gather on the campus..

Each student will have about a 15-minute window to pick up their cap and gown. Students who still owe money for their cap and gown will have the opportunity to pay at this time as well as any other student debts they may have.

See you in June!

Jerry Piger, Principal

Davison Alternative Education